
CYP Youth Club 
Things to Know 

Get in touch with us: 

alasdair@cyp.org.uk  01877 330 141 @callanderyouthproject 

 All staff and young people 

must socially distance. 

 Please only use the doors 

at the rear of the building (car 

park side). This helps us to  

distance our youth clubs from 

visitors or hostel guests. 

 Parents: When dropping-off or collecting at ses-

sions, please remember to socially distance 

from other families. 

 All staff and young people 

will have their temperature 

checked when entering the 

building. 

 Staff will be wearing face 

coverings throughout the session. Young people 

may also do so, but this is not a requirement. 

 Hand sanitiser will be provided - all attendees 

will be encouraged to use this regularly. 

 We’re using a disinfectant fogger to clean  

between sessions (as well as additional cleaning 

during sessions). 

 Shared equipment will be cleaned between uses. 

 There will be no weekly/annual fees at present. 

 We’re using a new digital registration system. 

 We’ll keep details in  

accordance with Track & Trace. 

 We’ve reduced the  

maximum number of young  

people who can attend a session. 

 Any young person with a Covid  

symptom will be unable to attend. Anybody  

developing symptoms during a session will need 

to be collected immediately. 

 No parents will be allowed into the building - 

should you require to speak to a staff member, 

please phone 330 141. 

 At present, we will not be 

offering a tuck shop. Diluting 

juice will still be available. 

 Our computer space is not 

currently available. 

We wanted to let you know about some of the changes we’ve 

made to our Youth Clubs as a result of Covid-19.  

These are to comply with national guidance and to help keep 

young people, volunteers and staff safe. 

Find out more on our website: www.cyp.org.uk/youngpeople 


